Fountains CE Primary School Grantley Ripon Telephone: 01765 620631

Email: admin'grantleyfountains.n-yorks.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs P Acheson

7th March 2019

Dear Parents.

<u>Fountains and Grewelthorpe Class 3 – Visit to Stump Cross Caverns and The Coldstone Cut</u>

We plan to visit Stump Cross Caverns and The Coldstone Cut Sculpture and Quarry on Wednesday 20th March. The visit will support learning in science work about rocks, as well as our current theme work about mountains and land formation.

The children will require a packed lunch and drink. Please indicate if you would like a packed lunch to be provided by Miss Revens by Monday 11th March. School uniform is not required but please could the children wear their school sweatshirts. They should wear clothing suitable for being outdoors, depending on the weather and will need walking boots, trainers or wellingtons. The cave can be quite cold so please ensure the children have a warm coat.

Abbotts Coaches will be providing transport. We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will return by 3.00pm.

We request a contribution of £6.00 towards the cost of the transport and visit, which has kindly been subsidised by the Friends of Fountains. Payment is to be made via ParentPay. Please complete the consent form below.

Thank you for your continued support as the costing of the visit is based on all members of the class being included.

Yours sincerely,

M	rs	M	liC	k	let	ie	ld

Stump Cross/Coldstone Cut - Wednesday 20th March

I give my consent for	to take part in the above trip				
I have made payment via ParentPay: Yes/No					
I would like to order a school packed lunch: Yes/No					
Ham sandwich/Cheese sandwich (please circle)					
Signed: Da	te:				